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• We are continuing a study of the Concepts at each District Meeting. Diane C. has taken 
us through the twelve and we will continue with the Warranties of the Conference in 
our last year of Panel 61. 

• We had a Gratitude Luncheon on October 1, “The Stepping Stones to Gratitude”, at the 
First United Methodist Church in Mt. Dora.    There was a pot lunch luncheon, 50/50 
drawing, basket raffle fun & fellowship, AA and Al-A-anon speakers and workshops. 

• We have recently filled our Public Outreach service position.   
• We are continuing our visits to groups (old and new) in our district to let them know 

that the district is here to help them in any way. 
• We tabled the thought force for our district to become a corporation and a non-profit 

501C3.   
• Our 2023 budget is on our district meeting in January. 

 
 

 


